
 

                                 13.01.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 

   Ukraine continues to overcome the challenges of this winter. The main issue on 

the agenda is Soledar, Bakhmut and the fight for the Donetsk direction in general. 

We receive from partner countries all necessary weapons to defend our territory 

against iranian drones and to protect our power sector.  

 

   The Hot Shop and the Cold Shop are working, production is provided with 

necessary materials. 

 

   Logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston 

and Dubai are open and always ready to your requests. The Financial and 

Administrative Departments, Customer support are waiting to your calls and ready 

to answer on your questions. We are united and ready for any task. 

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

   We are working on launching of a new shop in Uzhgorod, which concentrates 

equipment for the production of automotive and instrumentation tubes.  

Also, as we reported earlier, we would like to inform you that at the end of 2022 

Swiss Authorities finally issued their permission for Centravis to establish our Top 

Groups’ Holding Company as well as a seat of our Group’s Board of Directors, in 

Lugano, Switzerland. That will allow us to strengthen our stability. 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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